ALLISON J. MENAY
225 BUSH STREET
SAN FRANCISCO 4

June 13, 1957

Dear Click:

The McNay's are looking forward to seeing
you and your family in late August or September in
San Francisco.

There is a bare possibility that we may
pass through Yakima in a drive up to Canada late
in July and if this should materialize, we certainly
shall give you a call. I will be joined by Helen
and my two youngest sons, Westly and Dennis ages
12 and 1k.

Your position with the papper in Yakima
sounds very interesting. It has been a long jump

from the days with the Visalia Times-Delta.

I shall look forward with a great deal
of pleasure to renewing our acquaintance. Hope
to see you and your family soon.

Cordially,

Sl

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington




ALLISON J. MENAY
225 BUSH STREET
SAN FRANCISCO 4

July 17, 1957

Dear Click:

Helen and I and the two younger
boys are planning a trip through the North-
west leaving San Francisco on July 27 or 28.

We are planning to be in Yakima
sometime around August 5, and will plan to
stop and say hello.

Cordially yours,

A. J. \}W?nator of

School and College Relations

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington




